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Welcome to the first newsletter of this academic year.

It was lovely to return after the summer holidays and see
our friends. We have been very busy since September,
we have worked hard at school, and even harder in
residence! We have completed our homework and
focused on our life skills, but more importantly, we have
had fun! We have been to Lazer Quest, to the Games
Arcade, Football club, Dance club, had a visit from some
puppies, done lots of arts and crafts , been to the gym,
gone shopping and had meals out. Take a look at

what we have been up to...

Enjoy your half term and if
you need anything, please
contact dicksonhouse@ddt-
deaf.org.uk and one of the
team will get back to you.
See you on Monday 30t
October when school
returns. Love Kate and the
team xxx
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